

Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

Gifts, Grants and Donations
Received at Mt. Vernon High School

Dear Mt. Vernon School Board members,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon High School, I ask that the school board approve the donation outlined below.

Date: August 15, 2023

Donor: Fred & Alyssa Prazeau

Purpose: Support Essential Skills classroom needs and outings

Item: Check for \$1500.00

Thank you for your consideration.

Lisa Tappy

MVHS Treasurer

8112 North 200 West ~ Fortville, In 46040

Phone: 317-485-3131 FAX 317-485-3154 Web: www.mvhs.mvcsc.k12.in,us